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August 6, 2021 

SPENCER HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION (HPC) 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

The Historic Preservation Commission (HPC) for the Town of Spencer has scheduled a special 

meeting on Monday, August 9, 2021, at 1:00 P.M. The meeting will be held at the Spencer 

Municipal Building located at 600 South Salisbury Avenue, Spencer NC 28159. The purpose of 

this meeting is for the HPC to interview a candidate who has submitted an application to join the 

HPC and to make a recommendation to the Board of Aldermen based on the candidate’s 

qualifications and experience. All interested persons are invited to participate in the meeting at 

Town Hall. If you have any questions, please contact Kyle Harris, Planning & Zoning 

Administrator, at (704) 633-2231 ext. 28 or kharris@townofspencer.com.  
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